
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                                                       

                                          

   

 

   

Easter Egg Hunt 
Sat April 8th 

See Inside for 
Details! 

Need a great place 
to hold a party, 
rent the Egypt 
Park Pavilions! 

  Hoagie Sale 
Orders Due April 14th 
for Pickup April 19th 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 
Saturday, April 8th 

 Register starting @ 12 - Hunt starts @ 1 pm 
Age 10 & under only. 

Donations of candy or filled eggs are welcome & can be dropped off at the 
snack stand or email EgyptMemorialPark@gmail.com to coordinate drop-off.  

 
This event is for Park Members Only  

You can register ($10 per family) to be a Park Member  
the day of the Egg Hunt! 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Hockey will be holding clinics and Softball will be 
participating in competitive leagues.   

We are looking to field a T-Ball team & need some more 
players aged 4.5-6 years old. Register at EgyptPark.org 

by clicking on the Online Registration link! 

Field Hockey:   egypt.fieldhockey@gmail.com 
Baseball: EgyptMemorialPark@gmail.com 

Softball:  tony.pagan94@gmail.com 
Come down to the park and support the athletes!                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curt Simmons was an Egypt Baseball Legend who went 
on to a distinguished 20-year Major League career.  

Sadly, Curt passed away on December 13, 2022 at the 
age of 93.  Egypt Memorial Park is proud to be the 
home of “Simmons Field”, which was dedicated on a 

memorable day for all on June 2nd, 2012. 

The Egypt Fire Company is actively 
recruiting volunteer firefighters! 

One of four fire companies within the 
Whitehall Fire Department, they are 

accepting applications for men and women 
ages 14 and up.  Stop in Mondays after 6:30 

or reach out to the following: 
Email: fire39membership@gmail.com 

Phone: 610-262-8278 

 
The Christmas Party was a hit,  

We hope to see everyone next year! 

***Keep up with Egypt events *** 
If you would like to be added to the Egypt Park email distribution list, email 

EgyptMemorialPark@gmail.com to be added. 



   

The 2022 Egypt Park volunteer of the year is Aiden Tacker.  
Aiden started playing baseball at the park when he was 

younger with his dad Tracy helping coach his team. Eventually 
his mom Tammy became a board member and just recently his 
dad also joined the board of directors.  Aiden basically grew 
up at Egypt Park helping at cleanup days and at every park 
festival.  Last year Aiden also completed his Eagle Scout 

project which included extending the concrete wall on 
Simmons Field along with digging out the dirt under both team 
benches and adding stone.  He also installed weed edging and 

rubber water berm to keep everything from washing away 
when it rains.  Aiden always seems to be helping somewhere 
every time the park has an event. We thank him for all he 

does for Egypt Park and the community, and we wish him the 
best at Bucknell University while he is studying engineering. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Field Hockey Banquet wrapped up a great Fall Season! 

 

Festival Day Car Show 
June 3rd 11am-5pm @ Egypt Park 

 

 In conjunction with the Egypt Park Festival, the PA Outdoor Veterans 5th 
Annual Wheels of Freedom Car, Bike & Truck Show will take place at Egypt Park 
on Festival Day.  It was a big success last year and we look forward to a great 

crowd again this year! 
All Proceeds Go to Pennsylvania Outdoor Veterans! 

www.PAOutdoorVeterans.org 
For Car Show Info Contact: 

Keith: 484-239-7388 

For further information or to receive an order form for all fundraisers 
contact EgyptMemorialPark@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Egypt Memorial 
Park Website 

Please visit us at 
www.egyptpark.org 

 
Festival Volunteers 

Needed! 
 

If you are interested in 
getting involved with 

Egypt activities, 
Contact Egypt Park at 
EgyptMemorialPark@

gmail.com 

EGYPT PARK BOARD 
AND DIRECTORS 

Board officers 2023 
President – Shelly Dorn 
Vice President – Jeff Dorn 
Treasurer – John Halko 
Secretary – Melissa Grohotolsky 

Board Members 
John Barto  Stacy Morrissey 
Kevin Braun  Lynne O’Neill 
Kerri Crossin  Lisa Pavone 
Mike Fabian  Michele Rader 
Linda Knauss  Pete Rile 
Russ Kramer  Tammy Tacker 
Ryan Kramer  Tracy Tacker 
 
   
Baseball Director – Looking for a volunteer! 
Softball Director – Tony Pagan 
Field Hockey Director – Melissa Grohotolsky 
Pavilion Rentals – Ryan Kramer 

Pavilion 
Rentals 

Pavilion rentals are now available 
year-round for birthdays, anniversaries, 

family reunions and picnics. Our facility is 
heated and has ADA compliant 

restroom facilities. 
Summer Rentals Winter Rentals 

Front Pavilion $250 Front Pavilion $300 
Back Pavilion $200  

 
Please contact Ryan Kramer at 

610-217-5820 or email us at 
egyptmemorialpark@gmail.com to 

check availability and book your event. 
 

Thank you to 
Raven One to One Marketing for 

their assistance with this newsletter!
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